
From: Hope Walker <hope@scgop.com>
To: Hayden GroomsHaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/15/2017 11:29:02 AM
Subject: Re: SCGOP

Thanks, Hayden - and please feel free to reach out anytime y'all need anything or have any 
questions.

Have a great day!

Hope

-- 

Hope Walker
 
Executive Director
The South Carolina Republican Party
(o) 803.988.8440
(c) 803.463.0541
@hopewalker

On Wed, Feb 15, 2017 at 11:25 AM, Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Hope,

 

This email address works best for me for the meantime. I know that the Lieutenant Governor would love to visit 
and speak at as many County conventions as his schedule will allow him to attend. We can work together going 
forward to narrow down the details of these events as they come available. The State Convention and the 
50th anniversary of the Silver Elephant are events for which I feel confident the Lieutenant Governor will adjust his 
schedule. If we can schedule a time-slot for him to speak at these events, I know it will be appreciated.

 

As far as requests for the Lieutenant Governor to speak at other events around the state, you can send this email 
address to the requestor and I will work with them to fulfill those requests as efficiently as possible.

 

Also, I have attached a colorized and a black-and-white headshot of the Lieutenant Governor. Please let me know 
if you need the photo in a different format or if you need anything else regarding this matter.

 

Thank you for reaching out to me, I know that working with you will make events more easily accessible and 
easier to schedule. I am sure the Lieutenant Governor would like to make it to as many events as possible and 
connect with as many South Carolinians as his schedule will allow.

 

I look forward to working with you in the future.
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Sincerely,

 

Hayden Grooms

 


